
        82166 Lost Valley Lane 

        Dexter, OR 97431 

        December 15, 2014 

Mr. Dan Menk 

Forest Stewardship Forester 

Western Lane District 

Oregon Department of Forestry 

P.O. Box 157, 

Veneta, OR 97487 

Dear Dan, 

 This written plan will insure the protection of Salt Creek and the small fish creek west of 

Salt Creek in the NESW, NWSW, SWSW of Section 2, T185, R7W and the SESE of Section 3, 

T185,R 7W. 

 Hack &Squirt applications will be made to some scattered hardwoods competing with 

crop trees throughout the property. No applications will be made closer than ten feet to the 

high water mark. 

 Foliar applications will be made to Scotch Broom, blackberry and other plants to open 

roads and maintain access as well as to Scotch broom under the powerlines. No applications 

will be made closer than ten feet to the high water mark. 

 The fire trail we are constructing along the railroad tracks is being done by hand and 

with the use of power saws.  It will not be built within 10 feet of the high water mark where it 

crosses the creeks. 

 The domestic water source is on Oregon Department of Forestry land and is a non 

registered use.  Hack and squirt is the only activity planned in this area and it will be done 

downstream of the intake pipe.  The small water course is non fish. 

 

 

Stephen L. Cafferata CF 1834 

Trustee, Cafferata Living Trust 

Dated December 16, 1994 


